

www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy Cily Clerk

November 4, 2010

Bakht Khan 3823 S. Miner St. #13 Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Khan:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, October 21, 2010 the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license be denied based upon your second failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date. On that day, you were mailed a copy of the Committee's recommendation and information on your appeal rights before the Common Council.

On Wednesday, November 3, 2010 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. You did not file written objections to the recommendations and the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund, within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

November 4, 2010

Yahya Suleman 3552 E. Tesch Ave. #5 St. Francis, WI 53235

Dear Mr. Suleman:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, October 21, 2010 the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license be denied based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date. On that day, you were mailed a copy of the Committee's recommendation and information on your appeal rights before the Common Council.

On Wednesday, November 3, 2010 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. You did not file written objections to the recommendations and the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund, within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

November 4, 2010

John Papia 7833 W. Becher St. West Allis, WI 53219

Dear Mr. Papia:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, October 21, 2010 the City's Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license be renewed with a 10-day suspension based upon your police report and driving record. On that day, you were mailed a copy of the Committee's recommendation and information on your appeal rights before the Common Council.

On Wednesday, November 3, 2010 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. You did not file written objections to the recommendations and the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and renewed your license with a 10-day suspension. With this suspension, you may begin driving a public passenger vehicle at 12:01 a.m. on Saturday, November 13th.

Sincerely

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk